
 

SECTION 801.11 
 

Conformity with Federal Standards 
 

Policies regarding wage and salary programs are in compliance with applicable State and 

Federal regulations. Employees who feel their compensation is not in accordance with such 

regulations should contact the Department of Human Resources immediately. A complete 

investigation of the payroll problem will be conducted and adjustments, if required, will be 

made promptly. 


